
                                               

ABANDONMENT NOTICE NO 2: 2016 

 

THE PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF THE LEGIT BOTSWANA BUSINESS BY OCLIN (PTY) 

LTD. 

The public is hereby noticed that pursuant to Regulation 21(1) and 21(2) of the 

Competition Regulations of 2011, on abandonment of a merger, the merging 

parties have since decided not to go ahead with the planned acquisition. 

 

Therefore it is against this background that the Competition Authority would 

like to withdraw the Merger Notice No. 28 of 2016, as published in our website 

and Facebook page on 14th October 2016.   

 

For more information concerning the above notice contact: 

Director, Mergers and Monopolies   

Competition Authority   

Private Bag 00101  

Plot 28, Matsitama Road, Main Mall  

Gaborone  

Tel: +267 3934278   Fax: +267 3121013 

Email: CA@competitionauthority.co.bw  


